
 

The UC Santa Barbara Dean’s Investment Fund will begin its second year in Fall 
2021.  This fund, established through generous support from alumni, department sup-
porters and the business community, is designed to provide UC Santa Barbara under-

graduates an opportunity to interact with professionals in the investment arena and 
give students invaluable first-hand experience as part of the investment team. The 
Dean’s Investment Fund will serve as an important bridge between financial theory 

and the workings of real-world capital markets for UC Santa Barbara undergraduates.   
 

 

Those students interested in participating with the Dean’s Investment Fund, must apply to 
be a member of the Dean’s Investment Group (DIG). DIG is comprised of  eight student 

members selected through a competitive interview process. All students must complete the 
Strategic Investment Certificate before their participation in DIG officially begins, but they 
can apply before completing the certificate.  The investment fund account portfolio will be 
actively managed by DIG under the oversight of the Advisory Board and Faculty Advisors. 

Interviews for the following academic year will take place at the end of winter quarter. 

The exciting opportunity is a joint venture between the Division of Social Sciences and the  

Department of Economics. 

DEAN’S INVESTMENT FUND 

DEAN’S INVESTMENT GROUP 

    For more information about the Dean’s Investment Fund, DIG, or the Strategic Investment Program 

 please email Courtney Jerge at courtney@econ.ucsb.edu. 


